MAERSK

Customer Advisory

Update to Location Name

June 2, 2025

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform you of an update to location name in our Maersk related platforms,
website, previously referred to as "Thilawa" will now be updated to "Yangon, Thilawa" with
effective Ist Jul 2025 onward.

The changes is detailed here.

Please note that this change is only an addition of "Yangon" in front of the existing name
while all other details remain unchanged.

Thank you for your attention to this update. Should you have any questions or require
further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact local representative team.

Sincerely,

Maersk Line Myanmar Limited

A P Moller Maersk AS, Esplanaden 50, Copenhagen K 1098, Denmark
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